
Senator, 
 
I am in support of no men competing in any women’s or girls’ sports.  
 
It should also go the opposite way and no girls should be allowed to participate in 
men’s or boys’ sports due to the sexual problems that may come from this as 
well. This bill needs to be amended to reflect this! 
 
We cannot have a double standard on this! 
 
Thank you,  
 
Mr. Mitchell S. Sanderson 


